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Whom are you looking for? 
 

Here is a strange theme for the year, in the form 

of a question! And we will have to find answers 

over the coming months. Like those in search of 

treasure, we are going on an expedition. We do 

not go on an adventure without a minimum of 

equipment. It takes a few elements to reach a 

successful conclusion and make our quest a success. 
  

Thus, we have with us a map or a program. It is the Bible that will guide 

us and show us the path to follow. With even more attention than usual, 

we are going to rely on the texts that are given to us and indicate to us 

the deep meaning that our life has. Along the way with Jesus, we will allow 

ourselves to be led to God. 
 

It’s useless to set off without a compass, without a tool that points us in the 

right direction. How many of us no longer know how to drive around 

without checking their GPS! This year, we will especially appeal to the 

Holy Spirit. He will enlighten us and tell us where we are so that we do 

not get lost on the road. 
 

We will obviously need some provisions so that we can survive. To keep 

our minds awake, we will take care to cultivate the meditation of our daily 

Mystery, in union with the members of our Team and those of the whole 

world. And we won't forget our monthly meeting either. 
 

Finally, we are not going to embark on this expedition alone. We need 

fellow travelers. There will be the members of our Team, of course. They 

will be joined by the Virgin Mary who will be the best of guides. 
 

Then, without a doubt, we will find our treasure! 
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